
Northern, Eastern and Western Devon  
Clinical Commissioning Group

Eastern Devon

Exeter health fair 
 
Friday 29 November 2013      11am-6pm,  
No need to book      Children welcome 
Exeter Guildhall, High Street, Exeter EX4 3EB 

 
 

 

Northern, Eastern and Western Devon Clinical Commissioning Group 
will be holding this event with a focus on shaping the future health 
needs of Exeter.  Please come and tell us your thoughts. Children can 
take part in our ‘A picture of health’ artwork competition and there  
will be stalls including:

Health and wellbeing checks

Stop smoking advice

General health information

For more information about this event and the artwork competition, 
please contact Helen Cox on 01392 356132 or helen.cox4@nhs.net

We want to know your  
thoughts about future  

healthcare in Exeter 

Meeting location: 
Exeter Guildhall, 
EX4 3EB
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Poster designed by www.lighthousecommunications.co.uk for NEW Devon CCG. 


